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LUNCHEON AND CARD GAME – Our ACW Team are hosting a Luncheon & Card Game on Tuesday 
May 17th, starting at 12 noon.  The meal will be a Chicken Breast Dinner with dessert, with tea and 
coffee.  The cost of the meal is $15, and the game of cards is $5.  For more information, please 
contact Barb at 834-4795. 
 
THANK-YOU FROM THE ACW – We would like to say “Thank-You” to all who donated to our Lenten 
Challenge to help with the funds to train a seeing-eye-dog for a blind child.  It was a great success, and 
we are sure some child will be very happy.  Thank-you and God Bless!!! 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Our AGM is set for Sunday, May 29th, starting with coffee, tea, and treats at 
6:00pm, with the meeting getting underway at 6:30pm.  There are currently three positions open for 
election and/or appointment.  They are Rector’s Warden, People’s Warden and one 3-year “At Large” 
position.  If you are interested in becoming a part of this exciting and necessary management Team, 
please forward your name to the Parish Secretary at… secretary@allsaintsparish.ca.   
 
ELECTRONIC ROADSIDE BULLETIN BOARD – For several year Vestry and the Finance Team have been 
considering the erection of a roadside electronic bulletin board, but like many things, it was placed on 
the back-burner due to the challenges of COVID-19.  Vestry and many Parishioners view this project as 
a way to enhance our Parish’s profile within our community, and to promote our activities such as 
liturgical, mission & outreach, and fundraising.   
 
We are proud that we are a very active Parish, and we must be able to maximize the benefits of any 
fundraising efforts and services that we make available to the public, including our catering services, 
take-out dinner sales, weekly Tea Room ministry, Blood Donor Clinics, Flu Shot Clinics, COVID 
vaccination clinics, and the list goes on.  We also have a need to continuously let our congregation 
know about the myriad of Church services and celebrations that we host from time to time.  And of 
course, there is also the opportunity for a new revenue stream by selling public advertisement space.   
 
This project was given a kick-start by a request to fulfill the wishes of one of our most active Property 
and Planning team leaders, the late David Butler.  To date we have collected $3,325 towards an 

 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to Christian 
Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship. 

 
A new commandment I give to you, that you love one another as I have loved you.  John 11: 34 

 
Scripture Readings: Acts 11: 1-18; Psalm 148; Revelations 21: 1-6; John 13: 31-35 
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‘expected target’ of $15,000 to $20,000 (price to be finalized over the coming weeks.). We welcome 
your generous support, and we will begin providing weekly donation updates in The Candle. 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL EVERY SUNDAY - We are extremely pleased with the growing participation in our 
children’s Sunday School Program.  Each Sunday morning children of all ages get invited into our 
Chapel for Sunday school activities while parents, grandparents and friends continue to celebrate the 
morning Eucharist.  What a wonderful way for families to worship together. 
 
HOLY BAPTISM – 2ND SUNDAY OF EVERY MONTH – We are happy to announce that effective 
June 12th, Holy Baptism will commence as a part of our regular Sunday morning 
service.  This is a great opportunity to welcome new families into our Parish as we 
‘Pass the Light’ to these young children. 
 

The Alongsiders are part of the outreach ministry at All Saints Parish 
CBS.  Alongsiders are those of us who cannot attend church because of 
sickness, immobility, or age and still want to be a part of our 
worship.  Alongsiders pray alongside of us at home while the rest of us pray 

together in Church.  They are the wider community of prayers whom we do not see in Church each 
Sunday.  Together we are faithful and powerful in prayer.  A set of prayers for each week of the 
month are distributed to the Alongsiders at the beginning of each month, and a digital copy is 
available from our website by clicking here.  If you know of anyone who would like to become an 
Alongsider, please do not hesitate to contact the Parish Office at 834-4501. 
 
MEN’S FELLOWSHIP GROUP HAS RE-STARTED - We are delighted to 
announce that our Men’s Fellowship Group has returned and is 
welcoming new members.  If you have any questions or would like to 
join us, please contact Percy Greenslade at 682-1180 
 
PWRDF - UKRAINE EFFORT – Ever since the war in Ukraine began on February 24, over five million 

Ukrainians have been forced to flee their country for safety.  You can help PWRDF to 
support Ukrainians with your donations, either by dropping it in our collection plate or 
our secure dropbox, or by eTransfer to donations@allsaintsparish.ca. Please be sure to 
indicate to us that it is for Ukraine. 
 

CONSIDER JOINING ONE OF OUR MINISTERIAL TEAMS – We have witnessed many changes in our Church over 
the past three years, but it’s now time re-establish our Teams to start operating within our “new 
normal”.  Each Team provides an opportunity for fun and fellowship, so we invite you to become a 
member of one of these wonderful Ministerial Teams:  Altar Guild, Eucharist Assistant, Funeral 
Reception, Lectern Reader, Liturgical Planner, Offertory Counter, Server (must be confirmed), Sides 
Person, Greeter, and many more.  Simply call our Office at 834-4501 or email us at 
office@allsaintsparish.ca.  You may also visit our website at allsaintsparish.ca to complete our online 
form, or download the form for printing and completion, which you can then drop in a collection plate 
or at the Parish Office.   
 

http://allsaintsparish.ca/community-organizations#Alongsinders
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PARISH HALL IS NOW AVAILABLE FOR ALL RENTALS – We are delighted that our Parish Hall is now available 
for all types of rentals: Baby Showers, Bridal Showers, Weddings, Business Meetings, and any other 
organizations needing a place to meet.  Please pass this on to family, friends, or any organization that 
you feel could use our facilities.  To place your booking, please call our Office at 834-4501, or via email 
at office@allsaintsparish.ca 

 
ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM – We invite you to join us each Wednesday at noon for some great food, fun, and 
fellowship.  If you have any questions, please contact Enid Haines at 682-9367, or Aura at 682-3775. 
 
JOIN OUR LIVE STREAMING TEAM - If you feel you could help us with this very rewarding ministry, we 
would love to have you on our Team.  It is not as complicated as one might think, so please do not 
feel intimidated.  If you are able to assist, please contact the Communications Team via email at: 
communications@allsaintsparish.ca   
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? -  If we do not already have your email address on file, 
and you would like to receive our regular weekly bulletins and information 
updates,please email it to communications@allsaintsparish.ca, or simply click here to 
complete our online email registration form.  

 
SPONSORING ‘THE CANDLE’ - We invite you to sponsor our weekly bulletin, ‘THE 
CANDLE’, and have it dedicated in memory of a loved one.  Your personal 
tribute will be prominently posted on the Bible graphic located at the top of 
the front page, and your kind donation of $25 would be greatly appreciated.  
Additionally, you can honor a loved one by posting your favourite picture, along with a memorial 
verse, and your kind donation of $50 for this full-page tribute is greatly appreciated.  A paper copy of 
‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital copy is permanently archived on our 
Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 
CHURCH OFFERTORY  -  Our secure drop-slot, located at the top of the stairs, is always available, and 

checked daily.  For your convenience, you can also e-Transfer your offering to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca.   And of course, we always encourage you to 
consider signing up for our eGivings program which automatically deposits 
your offering at whatever interval you choose: weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly.  
Simply click here to register, or go to our website and follow the eGiving notes.  
If you have any questions, please email your Finance Team at 

finance@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Office at 834-4501. 
 
GOSPEL CONCERT - St. Lawrence in Portugal Cove are hosting a Gospel Concert featuring Jacob's Passage 
on May 15, starting at 7:00pm.  The cost is $10 per person at the door, with complimentary 
refreshments served at the intermission.  Please come and bring a friend!! 
 
TOPSAIL UNTIED CHURCH MEN’S CLUB FLIPPER DINNER - Topsail United Church Men's Club will be holding a 
takeout Flipper Dinner on Monday May 16.  Pick up will be from 4:30pm until 6:00pm.  Tickets are $25 
and must be paid for in advance.  No sales at the door.  To Purchase please call the Church Office 
between 9:00 to 12:00, Monday-Friday at 834-4567 

mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Live%20Streaming%20Team
mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
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THE CHURCH OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD TAKE OUT HAM DINNER - The Church of the Good Shepherd will be 
holding a Take Out Ham Dinner on Tuesday, May 31st, which includes baked ham, hash brown 
casserole, vegetables and dessert at a cost of $15.  Tickets are available from the church office 
between 9:00am and 1:00pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, or by calling 747-1022 or by 
calling: Myrtle at 770-2451; Clayton at 697-2696; Ruby at 689-7413; or Linda at 727-3199.  Dinners 
can be picked up between 4:30 and 6 pm on May 31st.  Payment via EMT is available and cash / 
cheque payment will be accepted at the church office.  If you choose EMT payment, kindly indicate in 
comments of your transfer that it is for the Ham Dinner.  We thank you for your continued support. 
 

IN MEMORIAM – CEMETERY FUND 

• In loving memory of Albert Taylor Sr., remembering his death on May 11, 2012 – by Mary and 
Family 

• In memory of Mom and Dad, remembering their birthdays - by Dave & Bertha Rideout 
 
THANK OFFERING – ELECTRONIC BULLETIN BOARD 

• Thanks for the blessing of Chloe in our lives, and for her confirmation journey – love Mom and 
Dad 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS   TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway   EMAIL: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2   WEBSITE: allsaintsparish.ca 
      FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday – Friday 
09:00am - 3:00pm 
 
REV SAM BUTLER   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 

Priest  
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca       office@allsaintsparish.ca 
689-4501 - Cell   834-4501 - Office  
834-9464 - Home 
 

MAY 01, 2022 WEEKLY YTD Why not consider signing up to our e-Giving 
program.  It’s an easy way to ensure you 
contribute on a regular basis, even during 
those periods when you are unable to 
regularly attend church. 
 
We also accept E-transfers at 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

PERCENT OF LAST YEAR 107% 106% 

2022 ACTUAL 5,449 70,088 

2021 ACTUAL 5,105 66,345 

DIFFERENCE        344       3,742 
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mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
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mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
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